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Public consultation on "Content Online"

The Commission has called for interested parties to submit comments concerning the
Consultation paper "Creative Content in a European Digital Single Market: Challenges for
the Future A Reflection Document of DG INFSO and DG MARKT"

Gramex has with great interest read the consultation paper. For our comments we kindly
refer to the submission made by AEPO-ARTIS.
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Lene Rauch,
Head of Legal and Licensing Division




